Guillermo A. Torres-Cabrera, M.D.
P.O. Box 219
Caguas, PR 00726

December 15, 2014

US NRC

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
Region |

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Docket No. 030-143397 1+l 3% 5
License No. 52-18073=01 (80" 901 * )
Control No. 584443

RE: Additional Information Requested
Dear Sir or Madam:
Please find enclosed the additional information that you requested for our license renewal.

1. The radiation monitoring instrument will be calibrated by a person qualified to perform survey
meter calibrations will calibrate radiation-monitoring instruments. See NRC license No. 52-
25430-01.

2. This is to confirm that we will perform a prospective evaluation demonstrating that
unmonitored individuals are not likely to receive, in one year, a radiation dose in excess of 10%
of the allowable limits in 10 CFR Part 20 that meets the requirements listed under “Criteria” in
NUREG 1556, Vol. 9, “Consolidated Guidance About Materials License: Program-Specific
Guidance About Medical Use Licensees,” dated October 2002.

3. This is to confirm that we have developed and will implement and maintain written procedures
for area surveys in accordance with 10 CFR 20.1101 that meet the requirements of 10 CFR
20.1501 and 10 CFR 35.70.The surveys will be as follows:

a. A visual verification survey will be performed to confirm that the source is attached to
the applicator after each use. -

b. Every six months, a leak test of the Sr-90 source and radiation survey of the storage
area will be perform.

4. With regards to the radioactive waste management, once the beta source is no longer needed, it
will be sent to a waste disposal facility for proper disposal. .

5. A visual verification survey will be performed to confirm that the source is attached to the
applicator after each use. ‘

If your need further information, please contact me at (787) 743-0333.
Sincerely,

e A
Guillerjho A. Torres-Cabrera, M.D.



